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Soon-to-be graduate Rachel Clayton smiles for the camera during a photo shoot with
student photographer Malcolm Johnson on Wednesday afternoon (April 6) on the
Gibson Quad. Clayton will graduate in May from the Tulane University School of
Liberal Arts with a double major in political science and English.
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